
 THE CURRY COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION  
IN AND FOR THE COUNTY OF CURRY  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Curry County Planning Commission will hold a public meeting 
and hearing, Thursday, February 20, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. in the lower level annex conference 
room located at 94235 Moore Street in Gold Beach, Oregon for the purpose of hearing the 
following applications:  
 
AD-1925 – Curry County Parks – A request for conditional use approval for County Parks to 
develop a seasonal dry camping use on the Social Security Bar zoned Forestry Grazing (FG). 
The subject property is located on Assessor’s Map 40-13-34 ; Tax Lot Water-00. 

AD-1926 – Bandon Concrete - A request for conditional use approval for an aggregate stockpile, 
loading and storage site and a portable asphalt plant in the Forestry Grazing (FG) Zoning District. 
The subject property is located on Assessor’s Map 31-15-22; Tax Lot 800. 
 
S-1901 – Filed by Joshua Stout, Agent for Joshua Richards, Sant Pacific – Pacifica at Rogue Reef – 
Final Plat for subdivision. The property is zoned Light Commercial (C-1) and is located in the 
Wedderburn area, north of Gold Beach off of Ocean Way adjacent to Shore Pines Senior Living 
Community and inside the Gold Beach Urban Growth Boundary (UGB).  
 
All the applications, staff reports, meeting minutes and decision documents for these projects 
are posted, when available, on the Curry County Planning Commissioner’s website at: 
http://www.co.curry.or.us/government/planning_commision/index.php#.  
 
All are welcome to be heard. For further information contact Curry County Community 
Development – Planning Division at (541) 247-3228. Becky Crockett – Planning Director  

Curry Coastal Pilot – Publish January 29, 2020  
Curry County Reporter – Publish January 29, 2020 
Port Orford News – Publish January 29, 2020 


